

April 5, 2022

RE: Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting

There will be a Public Hearing prior to the City of Hancock Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting on Thursday, April 21, 2022. The Public Hearing will start at 6:00 PM. in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, MI 49930.

The Public Hearing is concerning a request for a rear setback variance at 1653 Portage Drive for a residential property. Following the Public Hearing, the Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a meeting to act on the variance request.

Comments may be made in person, email to manager@cityofhancock.net or mailed to Zoning Board of Appeals, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, MI 49930

Mary Babcock

City Manager/Zoning Administrator